
                                                                 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It’s the second week back from half term already and we are very busy in school.  I came in today from 

Hinstock to hear Christmas carols being practised in the hall, is it that close already?  

 

The week before half term was great with lots of amazing spooky themed writing going on following our visit 

by Jake Evans, the storyteller. The children really enjoyed the afternoon listening to his stories and had the 

added bonus of his mother accompanying him and bringing their monster ideas to life with some fantastic 

illustrations. The children produced spooky poetry, prose, songs, performances and films which they have 

gathered together to show Hinstock School and to decorate our Wow board in school when these have all 

been shared. 

 

The week after half term was dedicated to World War I, 100 years of remembrance, and the work around 

this theme has been very moving. The displays are beautiful in school and the writing Class 3 are producing is 

very poignant. We had our own silence on Friday and I know that many children attended village and town 

memorials on the Sunday; the work done to remember in the village was and is truly inspiring. 

 

Tomorrow it is Children in Need and the children can wear something spotty and/or mufti for a donation. They 

can also bring in coppers and change in order to produce a Pudsey on the playground, we will see how that goes 

tomorrow and let you know how much we raise. 

 

A big welcome to Mr Paul Church, who has now joined Mrs Tomkinson in Class 2 and presently teaches the 

class on a Thursday and Friday. 

 

Next Wednesday we will be taking new photographs for the school website so please keep an eye out for 

these coming to cheswardineschool.org.uk soon!  

 

I look forward to continuing to work with the school community here at Cheswardine in order for the children 

to be the best they can be and do the best they can do.  Please don’t hesitate to come in and talk to me if 

there is anything that you are concerned about in anyway.  

 

Finally, as we returned from half term we were all met with the unhappy news regarding Mrs Jill Macintosh 

(Mrs Mac) and our thoughts are with all family and friends at this time. In due course an appropriate 

memorial will be discussed with the school community, however presently is a time for reflection on a life 

which contributed so much to Cheswardine School. Thankyou Mrs Mac. 
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Don’t forget to use our suggestions box located by the external whiteboard.   

Your thoughts are welcomed. 
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                                 Reminders: 

 Don’t forget to use our Wow board. We really enjoy reading and talking about what the children have 

done. 

 Please remember that we have a Nursery library where children are encouraged to borrow books to 

take home and share with parents and carers.   

 We also have a suggestions / comments box in the foyer where parents and carers are encouraged to 

write down any suggestions or comments that they have regarding any aspect of Nursery.     

 Please check out our Facebook page and don’t forget to like and share our page so that more people can 

learn about our Nursery.     

 Please don’t forget to use www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cheswardinenursery when shopping online. By 

using this page online you will be raising valuable funds for our Nursery at no extra cost to yourself.      

 We would like to remind all parents / carers that children need coats and wellies (all clearly named) for 

outdoor play and learning activities, as well as a clearly named bag containing a spare set of clothes for 

Nursery as we provide ‘Messy play’ daily.    

 
                     Ches Chicks:  

                                                                                                                         

Ches Chicks continues to run on a Monday. The time is in the morning from 9.30 am until 11.00 am.  

 

 

 

The next ‘Mail on Monday’ will be out on the 10th December - keep watching the website for updates on 

school news. 

 


